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COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA
COUNTY OF HENRICO




R.J Emerson, Jr., AICP

Director of Planning

(804) 501-4602
                                  December 14, 2023 
Mr. Bruce Hulcher, P.E.
Hulcher and Associates
5901 Lakeside Ave.
Richmond, VA 23228
RE:
Richmond Primoid

POD2018-00368/ 2020-00021
2nd Construction Plan Review 
Dear Mr. Hulcher:

The Planning Office has completed its review of the construction plans submitted November 29, 2023 for the above referenced project and has the following comments: 
1. Provide the POD numbers in the RE on the upper right-hand side of the plan so they can be read when rolled.

2. The landscape plan will need to be removed from the construction plan prior to signature.

a. Staff recommends the gravel area in front of the building along Compton St is replaced with mulch and shrubs.

3. Provide the lighting fixture and pole details within the plan.
4. Additional comments pending submittal of a revised plan.
Please address these comments and the comments from the other review agencies and submit 9 revised sets with the Plan of Development – Plans for signature application for review. Construction plans for signature may not be submitted until technical memos have been received from all review agencies. Should you have any questions concerning these comments, please contact me at gog@henrico.us or 804-501-5159. 
Sincerely,

Christina L. Goggin, AICP 

County Planner
c.c.
WWR Properties, LLC
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